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Summary:

Raúl Roa is the head of the Cuban delegation to the preparatory conference for the
upcoming non-aligned countries conference. Roa invited all the diplomats of socialist
countries to his mansion for lunch on June 9. He informed the diplomats about the
different groups established in the conference concerning their opinions on revisionism.
On one hand, was India, Cambodia, Nepal, Burma, Algeria and Yugoslavia. All of them
request that there will be no display of anti-imperialist and anti-colonialist spirit at the
conference. On the other hand, Cuba, Guinea, Mali, Ghana, Ceylon, and to a certain
extent the UAR and Iraq, requested that there should be anti-imperialist and
anti-colonialist discourse during the conference. Roa also informed that Belgrade was
decided upon to be the location of the conference. At first upon hearing that Belgrade
would be the location Roa hesitated, but later he decided to participate in order to
create a “left-wing” group with anti-imperialist character in the conference. He received
the recommendation for the creation of this group from the Soviet, Chinese and Czech
delegations. After the meeting, Malile was informed that Roa has prolonged his stay in
Cairo because the Arabs and Indians agreed jointly to make some changes to the
conference documents during their printing. Roa intended to stay in order to halt these
actions.
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